LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION FOR CHANGE IN

IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

USA

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: HLEMS626BT
Date: Februaryl6, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

The letter grants authorization for representative of Unitech Electronics Co.,Ltd. to

apply the FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies toMarson
Technology Co., Ltd., FCC ID:IRJ-MT851, granted on12/15/2021. The equipment is

electrically identical. The only change being thelabel on the device. The original test

results, technical information and relevantdocuments continue to be representative of

and applicable to the changed equipment.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
Name: Shaw Gu
Function: Project Manager

Signature: SW e ..

Contact Information:

E-mail: shaw@marson.com.tw

Phone: +886-2-2218-1633 Ext. 312 Fax: +886-2-2218-6638
Address:9F., No.108-3, Mincyuan Rd., Sindian Dist., New Taipei City, Taiwan



